
Dear Friends and Neighbors of Greater Cleveland Habitat for Humanity,

When we adopted a new three-year strategic plan in 2013, Cleveland Habitat was ready to shake off the remnants of the Great 
Recession and foreclosure crisis that seemed to cripple Cleveland and nonprofits such as Habitat serving city residents.  We changed 
our model of doing business by focusing on rehabbing vacant homes which enabled us to reduce costs and serve more families.  And 
we decided to focus our work in neighborhoods in which Cleveland Habitat could catalyze revitalization.  We are pleased to make this 
report to you and share Cleveland HabitatÕs accomplishments.

We have built up the infrastructure needed to serve even more families, and expect to see dramatic increases in house production and 
families served over the next three years.  We can do this because of you.  Thank you for enabling Cleveland Habitat to really make a 
difference for families and Cleveland neighborhoods.







In almost 30 years of helping families improve their housing 
situations, we at Greater Cleveland Habitat for Humanity have 
seen firsthand how critical homeownership is to families and to 
communities.  

To help make affordable homeownership a reality, you - our neighbor 
- make a significant impact. Our neighbors are the many thousands 
of volunteers, ReStore donors and shoppers, and financial supporters 
who made 210 homes possible for Cleveland families. 

With your help, Habitat homeowners achieve the strength, stability 
and independence they need to build a better life for themselves and 
their families. 

We ask you - our neighbor - to 
help us with the next 100 houses.


